
PRINCETON TOWNSHIP 

MILLE LACS COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 

NOTICE OF SPECIAL TOWN BOARD MEETING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of Princeton Township will hold a 

special meeting on Tuesday, January 5, 2021 at 7:00 p.m.  The purpose of the meeting is to 

discuss, consider and possibly take action upon the following: 

 

• Review 2020 road and bridge fund proposed budget and actual expenditures. 

• Town road priorities for 2021 with regard to gravel, dust control, crack filling, chip 

sealing and overlay. 

• Review and approval of brush and tree trimming in Town road rights-of-way. 

• Review and approval of brush and tree trimming quotes, and if necessary, a resolution 

authorizing a contract with an interested officer. 

 

Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, the meeting will be conducted using electronic means.  The 

Town Hall will not be open to the public.  The dial in number to connect to the meeting is 1-872- 

240-3311, enter code 732-606-125.  A link to join the meeting can also be found on the Town’s 

website at http://www.princetontownshipmn.us/.  Interested persons are welcome to attend.  

 

Posted: December 29, 2020. 

 

         

Doug Dahl, Clerk 

http://www.princetontownshipmn.us/

